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REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE

AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS REGARDING THE PILOT SCHEME 
FOR SCREENING MANDATES ARISING FROM THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

In my capacity as Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) I am pleased to deliver to the Permanent Council to CAAP report on the pilot plan for screening mandates arising from the General Assembly.


As the delegations know, the Permanent Council meeting of May 2, 2012 approved document CP/doc.4687/12 rev. 2,"Strategic Vision of the OAS - Draft Procedure and Schedule," instructing the CAAP to finalize the work on the above-mentioned scheme. 


At the meeting of the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs on June 20, 2012, the Chair presented the conclusions of the pilot scheme, which included mandates issued by the General Assembly over the last five years. This review process was based on verification of whether these mandates were current, expired, duplicate, or procedural, or were not mandates at all. 


Upon receiving the Working Group's recommendations, the CAAP decided to refer the documents to the Permanent Council, ad referendum of a quorum, with the following recommendations: 

· To extend to no later than August 31, 2012, the July 30, 2012 deadline that the Permanent Council had set the Permanent Committees and the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI).

· Each Committee should provide the corresponding validation of mandates. 

· If necessary, and should any Committee so require, the CAAP will be available to provide a detailed explanation of this exercise. 
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